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MARICOPA UNIFIED SCHOOL DISTRICT

February 14, 2025

Growing the Future of Education
Dear MUSD Parents,

Maricopa High School Education Professions students are kicking off their weekly internships at Maricopa Elementary 
School!  They’ll be assisting teachers, gaining hands-on experience, and making a real impact in the classroom.

And for those inspired by these future educators, MUSD is hiring!

If you’ve ever considered a career in education—or know someone who has—join us at our upcoming Job Fair on 
Saturday, February 22! From teaching to support staff roles, there’s a place for everyone who is ready to make a 
difference.

Let’s keep growing the future of education—see you there!

📍 Job Fair Details:

🗓 February 22, 2025 | ⏰ 10:00 AM – 1:00 PM

📍 44150 W Maricopa Casa Grande Hwy

Thank you for choosing MUSD. 

Sincerely,
Dr. Tracey Lopeman, Superintendent

Maricopa Unified School District

http://musd20.org/jobs
http://musd20.org/jobs

